


County needs to take a close look at this agreement and the precedent set 
by our neighbours in Whitby. To open a low-barrier shelter in our downtown 
core without the proper safety and maintenance guidelines in place seems 
completely irresponsible. I ask that the councillors take this matter seriously 
to ensure the proper measures are in place prior to opening 310 Division 
Street. 

 

I would be happy to discuss this further with any Councillor who wishes further 
perspective from a resident who has lived in the downtown core for the past 15 
years. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Warren Smith  
 




